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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 10 - 13 PARENT REVISION EVENING: Monday 24th February   
 
The exam season for our students is fast approaching. The external exams begin in May for Year 11 
and 13 students, and Year 10 and 12 students will have internal exams in June. To help our students 
prepare we are holding assemblies, providing revision support in lessons and form time, and there are 
lots of revision materials available on the website. 
 
https://www.king-james.co.uk/year-11-revision/ 
 
https://www.king-james.co.uk/year-13-a-level-revision/ 
  
This year we are also holding a parent revision evening which both students and parents are invited to. 
This will take place on Monday 24th February from 6pm-7pm in S1. Join us for an evening 
specifically for parents and carers where we’ll explain how you can best support your child in preparing 
for their exams. 
 
During the evening, we will explain the best ways to revise and how to support students in preparation 
for their exams. We will also inform you of the revision opportunities available for students at school. 
In addition, Mr Giles will discuss exam rules and regulations. There will also be an opportunity for you 
to ask any questions. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on Monday 24th February 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Martin    Mrs P Eastaugh 
Headteacher    Assistant Headteacher – Teaching and Learning 
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